
 

 

This email is for the parents of PreSchool to Year 13. 
  
  
Dear Parents of DBS Ain Khaled 
  
Thank you for your forbearance and support for the unfortunate, and unforeseen need to temporarily close our 
canteens this week. This was on the advice that urgent maintenance was needed, and in the interest of your children's 
safety we acted swiftly. Nevertheless, I would like to apologise for the inconvenience, and thank you for your patience 
and understanding. 
  
The first day of closure was an extraordinary situation that required a number of school rules to be suspended. That 
is, use of mobile phones to contact parents, and the purchase and consumption of fast food in the school. However, 
these rules are now very much back in force and our expectation is that students and parents alike understand this.  
  
Please continue to provide a packed lunch for your children on Sunday, until we can confirm the date of reopening 
the canteens.  
  
Campus security and the safety of our students is always in the forefront of our planning. I would like to remind you 
of the requirement for all visitors to have a lanyard for identification when on campus. If you are a recent addition to 
the DBS family and do not yet have a RED parent lanyard, please visit reception as soon as possible to arrange to 
receive one. If you have unfortunately misplaced it, please visit reception as soon as possible to arrange to replace it. 
If you arrive on the day without your red lanyard, you will be required to visit the security at the front gate to 
exchange your QID for a YELLOW visitors lanyard.  
  
These security precautions have of course been in place for many years, but we would like to reinforce them with you 
now, and give everyone a grace period of a week to ensure new parents receive lanyards and lost ones are replaced. 
  
We look forward to your support in this, and your understanding that, after the week's grace period, no one will be 
allowed on campus without either a RED or YELLOW lanyard for identification. 
  
Lastly, we were surprised and pleased to discover this morning that the road is open in both directions again. Thank 
you all for your patience over these last few weeks. However, please avoid performing a "U" turn in the road as this 
blocks traffic unnecessarily, and please do not park and leave your car if it is blocking the road, or preventing others 
from leaving. 
  
Kind Regards, and best wishes for a restful weekend. 
  
Daniel Landi 
Principal 
 


